Thomas F Overlander
917 Vangusrd Street
Austin, TX 78734
512-261-4242

November 13, 2000

Lt. Gen. A. P. Clark
Friends of the AF Acad.
PO Box 188

USAFA, CO 80840-0188

Dear General:

I want to thank you and the Friends for all the courtesies you extended to us
on our recent visit for the donation of the Stratemeyer collection. All of us
had a memorable time especially meeting you and the Superintendent.

We had at time at the Superintendents breakfast and at game. It wasn’t a
good day for the Falcons. They tried to make a comeback at the end but fell
short. Too bad.

Before departing for home we had Sunday brunch at the officers club with
Donna and Floyd Hildebrand. Floyd is a member of “The Hump Pilots
Association” and served under Stratemeyer in the CBI Theater. It was most
i8nteresting talking to him about his experiences. Better yet, they served my
old favorite, S. O. S.

Thanks again and good luck in the future.

Very truly yours,

. S

Thomas F. Overlander



